
 

Celebrating the Liturgy  General Information 

Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney: 
Sat 7.00pm & Sun 11.00am 
Dervock: Sun 9.00am 
 
Week-day Masses   
Mon - Thurs & Sat: 10.00am  
Fri: 7.30pm,  
 
Visitation of Sick 
First Friday week 

Confessions 
Sat: 6:15pm – 6:45 pm 
First Fri: After Evening Mass 
 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday 11.00am –10.00pm 
 
Holy Hour Dervock 
First Wed of each month at 
7.30pm.  (Next Holy Hour, 
Wed 4 May) 

 30 April/ 1 May Readers:  
  7.00pm:  Joseph Fleming 
11.00am:  Anthony Doherty 
 
Daily Readers: 
Group  B  (from 2 May) 
 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Group 3 Marie Henry (from 
30 April) 

Coffee Morning:  
           Wed 27 April 
                    11 May 
 
Cleaning Team  
May  St Gemma’s 
 
Parochial Hall 
Ladies Keep Fit Class  
Mon 7-8pm 
 
Any lost property can be 
claimed from the Sacristy 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 

24 April 2016 
 
Contact Details 
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003 
St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballymoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
 
Recently Deceased 
Sarah Quigg     Ballymoney 
Tommy Quigg  Carnlough 
 
Anniversary 
First Anniversary Frank McKenna Vigil 30 April 
Joan McCaffrey, Tommy McIlvar, 
Dan & Charlotte McKillop, Lorna McLaughlin, 
Eileen Nash, Hubert (Bill) Warboys. 
 
Collections 
Weekly Collection:                         £1072.00  
Golden Mile:                                    £    16.00     
Trocaire (To date)                           £7201.00  
We wish to thank you for your generosity to all our 
collections 
Sunday 1 May: Weekly Offering & Monthly Collection 
 
Trocaire 
If you have not already done so, please return your  
Trocaire Box as soon as possible. We need to send in 
the money promptly to receive the government match 
funding. Please make any cheques payable to “Church 
of Our Lady and St Patrick (Trocaire) 
 
St Brigid`s Primary School 
Family and friends of St Brigid`s PS are very welcome to 
join the pupils and staff at 10.00am Mass on Thursday 
28 April to celebrate Mr Conlon`s nine years as 
principal. 
 
Church opening times 
The Church will now be open to 7.30pm (approx). 
 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 
 
Pope Francis’ Collection For Ukraine 
On Sunday, 3 April, the Holy Father called for an 
extraordinary collection in support of those suffering the 
consequences of violence in Ukraine. This collection will 
be taken up in Catholic churches throughout Europe on 
Sunday, 24 April to express the solidarity and concern 
of Pope Francis and the Catholics of Europe with those 
suffering in Ukraine.  
 

Dominican College, Portstewart 
Transfer Information Evening for P6 Parents 

Monday 16 May 2016 at 7.00pm 
Parents of P6 pupils, who may be considering Dominican 
College, Portstewart as their first, or other, transfer 
preference for 2017 are invited to attend. The Principal will 
outline the school’s plans for admission to year 8 in 
September 2017, including details of the Entrance 
Assessment being used. 
Parents will have an opportunity to ask questions. 
 
REGISTRATION PACKS WILL BE AVAILABLE ON THE 
EVENING 
 
There is no charge for registering for the assessment.  

 
Make the 29th April a RED LETTER DAY for life! 
Before you vote in the Assembly elections on 5 May, we 
are calling on you to make 29 April a RED LETTER DAY 
for unborn children. We need you, your family and 
friends to contact candidates by phone, email, 
Facebook, Twitter or just call into their offices, and ask 
them one question: If elected, will you defend the right to 
life of all unborn children?  
For more information on individual candidates, please 
visit our website www.preciouslife.com or phone 
Precious Life on 028 9027 8484. 
 
Please consult our webpage and notice boards for 
more information and event details 

http://www.ballymoneyparish.com/
http://www.preciouslife.com/

